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Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma has 

extended warm festival greetings to people of the State on the 

auspicious occasion of Nyokum Yullo. He has expressed his hope that 

the festivity will usher-in prosperity and happiness for all.  

In his festival message, Governor said that festivals have always 

helped the communities in preserving their respective cultural 

heritage and traditions, further it has strengthened the spirit of unity 

amongst all. 

Offering prayers to Nyokum Ane for her choicest blessings for all, 

Governor hoped that this year’s Nyokum Yullo will fortify the spirit of 

oneness amongst the people of the State and also help in 

preservation of treasured cultural diversity. 
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